GLEN DALE CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
January 2§, 2021

Glen Dale City Council met in regular session on Monday, January 25, 2021 at 7:30 pm via Zoom. Those in
attendance were Mayor Blazer, Recorder Trembush, Council Members: Anderson, Cunningham, English,
Richmond, Zinn. Also present were City Clerk Criswell and Police Chief Vogler. Water Superintendent Orlofske,
Street Commissioner Byers and Attorney Barney were absent.

Councilman Anderson made a motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting; English seconded.
Motion carried.

Joe Blair, Barb Bettinazzi and Joyce & Tom Tucker joined the Zoom call. Mr. Blair stated that they are all
against a barn building being installed at the Cockayne Farmstead. Nila Chaddock had asked for the matter to be
tabled until she was able to get more information.

Eric Cunningham made a motion to table discussion on an outdoor building at the Cockayne Farmstead;
English seconded. Motion carried.

A motion was made to accept the finance report as given by Councilman English; seconded by Eric
Cunningham. Motion carried.

John Zinn made a motion to table Approval to Amend Ordinance 709.34 Misc Licenses to include Food
Truck Vendors due to the absence of the Attorney; Eric Cunningham seconded. Motion carried.

Councilman English made a motion to accept the committee reports; Zinn seconded. Motion carried.

After discussion, a motion was made by Lou Richmond and seconded by Eric Cunningham to hire Cody
Church as a certified patrolman. Motion carried.

Eric Anderson made a motion to adjourn; Eric Cunningham seconded. Motion carried.
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